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March 5, 2021

Dear MSA Members,

Through Sport Manitoba we have just received two clarifications from the provincial health
authorities related to the orders for indoor sports activities, which impacts our sport.

Please note:
1. Masks are required when participating in indoor sporting activities at all times.

Please ensure that players and coaches have extra masks available at training and to change
them when necessary.

2. The 25% total facility capacity does not include the field of play.
The field of play is limited to groups of 10 athletes. This is a “cohort concept”. Coaches are
not included in the limit of 10. Organizations can have multiple cohorts of 10 participating

on the same field of play at once, but cohorts may not intersect.

The facilities will take this into consideration as it will impact the total number of persons
allowed on the field to have appropriate space for activities.

The revised indoor MSA RTP protocols may be found at:
http://manitobasoccer.ca/page.php?page id=122607

Please follow the MSA RTP protocols and the facility protocols.

Thank you for your understanding and be safe,

Executive Director
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